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ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
 Public Meeting 

Via Videoconference 
May 20, 2020 

 
Meeting Summary 
 
 The Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners met via videoconference, May 20, 2020, 
to consider and vote on recommendations made by the Credentials Committee of the Board at 
its meeting May 19, 2020. 
 
 Access to the public portion of the meeting was provided via a conference call number 
included with the meeting notice on the Secretary of State’s website. 
 
 The Board approved the Credentials Committee’s recommendations as outlined in the 
May 19, 2020, Meeting Summary as follows. 
 
 In addition, the Board approved moving forward with the Educational Workshop 
scheduled for October 2 – 4, 2020; approved the recommendations from the Joint Committee 
meeting of May 19, 2020; and, pursuant to Ala. Code § 36-25A-7(3), convened an Executive 
Session.  

 
 
 

ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
 Credentials Committee Meeting 

Public Meeting 
Via Videoconference 

May 19, 2020 
 

Meeting Summary 
 
 The Credentials Committee of the Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners met via 
videoconference, May 19, 2020, to consider and make recommendations on items to be 
presented to the Board at its meeting May 20, 2020. 
 
 Access to the public portion of the meeting was provided via a conference call number 
included with the meeting notice on the Secretary of State’s website. 
 
 The Credentials Committee recommended the following items for the Board’s approval 
excluding any applicants set apart for consideration during the confidential portion of the 
meeting or deferred for further information or consideration: 
 
Full license applicants 
Limited License applicants 
Special Purpose License applicants  
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Certificates of Qualification for ratification 
Physician Assistant and Anesthesiology Assistant applicants 
Physician Assistant/Physician registration applicants 
Physician Assistant applicants for skills requests, QACSCs and LPSPs 
Nurse Practitioner/Physician collaboration applicants, skills requests, QACSCs and LPSPs  
 
The Credentials Committee made the following recommendations concerning new business 
brought before the Board: 
 
Recommended final approval of Administrative Rules 540-X-3-.01; .09; and .11 
Recommended approval of the controlled substances prescribing course to be presented at the 
NPAA Annual Meeting 
Recommended approval of controlled substances prescribing courses presented by UAB 
Recommended approval of a virtual format for the controlled substances prescribing course to 
be presented July 31 – August 1, 2020 
Recommended a new agenda category to consider for comment Reviewability Determination 
Requests presented to SHPDA 
Recommended that member reports be received as information 
Recommended convening a Consultant Group for the Study of Sexual Boundaries and Sexual 
Misconduct 
 
 
 
 

 
 


